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22 August 2018 

 

 
 

Fireworks Displays in St. Julians Bay – San Girgor (Sliema) 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies that fireworks displays in 

connection with the feast of St Gregory will be let off from the jetty at point A as shown 

on attached chart on the following date and time: 

   

Friday 31st August 2018   from 2235 hours to 2245 hours, 

Saturday 1st September 2018  from 2230 hours to 2245 hours, 

Sunday 2nd September 2018  from 2030 hours to 2145 hours 

 

All vessels and bathers are warned to keep clear and maintain a minimum distance of 

not less than 100 meters from the Jetty (as shown on attached chart) during the above-

mentioned displays.  

 

Vessels moored within 100 metres from point A (as shown on attached chart) are to be 

removed and the area kept clear during the displays. The Ports and Yachting 

Directorate, Transport Malta will accept no liabilities whatsoever for any vessels that are 

left lying in the area on the above mentioned date and times. 

 

Instructions and directions given by Valletta Port Control (Valletta VTS) on VHF channel 

12 are to be complied with. 

 

 

 

 

Chart Affected BA 177 

 

 

 

 

 




